
Green Peers respond to House of Lords
appointments

Green Peers Jenny Jones and Natalie Bennett respond to news that new Peers
have been appointed to the House of Lords:

“We are the two Green Party peers who have campaigned for the Lords to be
replaced with an elected second chamber. We hope these new peers will join us
in doing the same. 

“If the second chamber matched the votes at the general election, there would
be more than fifty greens under a fair votes system. Instead, we have the
establishment parties constantly appointing people and increasing the size of
the house for their own purposes.”
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